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September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
YEAR 11 PARENTS/CARERS GCSE EVENING 
Thursday 14 September 2023 6.00pm to 7.45pm 
 
You are invited to attend the first important Parent Information Evening on the Arundel 
Site at 6.00pm on Thursday 14 September 2023.  We would appreciate your support in 
attending this event so that we can continue to work closely together, thus ensuring that 
your child makes excellent progress at Seaford Head School. 
 
During the evening we will: 
 
 run through key events during the year 
 hold Maths, English and Science revision and information workshops on how 

parents/carers can support their child’s learning 
 provide information regarding Edulink and TEAMS to support your child 

 
Please note that our Year 9 Parents/Carers information evening is also being held at the 
same time. If you have a child in both Year groups and are unable to attend both 
sessions, we would advise that you attend the Year 11 session. All information regarding 
both sessions will be available on our website after the evening.  
 
We look forward to meeting you on this occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Dave Miller       

     
Mr D Miller      Dr I Wallace   
Head of Year 11              Assistant Headteacher 

 


